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One Lane of I-29 Reopened Following Accident Near Craig MO.
One lane of traffic on southbound I-29 in Holt County, Missouri was reopened this afternoon after
being closed for several hours due to a traffic crash. Both southbound lanes had been closed earlier
today due to a traffic accident. The interstate was closed between the Corning exit and Craig exit.
While the investigation into the accident is ongoing, it has been reported that the female driver of a
car died from injuries suffered in the accident that also involved a semi-truck and trailer. 
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